
Subject:  Fwd: Comments on draft Telecomm (B&C) Services Register
Interconnect Agreementss Regulations 2019

To:  

Date:  05/14/19 09:51 AM
From:  

srobcs2@trai.gov.in, rakesh@trai.gov.in 
Sapna Sharma <sapna.sharma@trai.gov.in> 

-------- Original Message --------
From: Deeptesh Chandra <deeptesh@mynetvision.com>
Date: May 13, 2019 9:58:36 PM
Subject: Comments on draft Telecomm (B&C) Services Register Interconnect Agreementss Regulations 2019
To: advbcs-2@trai.gov.in, sapna.sharma@trai.gov.in
Cc: secretary@trai.gov.in, cp@trai.gov.in

Dear Sir,
We are a small regional MSO operating in various towns of Uttar Pradesh. While we welcome the TRAI’s
implementation of NTO, the purpose of bringing parity among all MSO as it relates to the Broadcasting
fees charged by the Pay TV Broadcasters has been completely lost. It seems most of the pay
Broadcasters have done a side deal with all the major national MSOs to keep their content subscription
fees very low as compared to the smaller MSOs.
 
Our suggestion is that TRAI should ask for written undertaking/affidavit from the CEO of each pay
broadcasters that they have not done any side deals with the major national MSOs to circumvent/abuse
the NTO regulations.
 
Thank you.
Deeptesh Chandra
Technobile Systems Private Limited


